
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
To the Parents of Children in Year 3                                                                                                                                                                         

     

23rd September 2024                

                                                                                                                                                                                       

Dear Parents 

Newport & District Agricultural Society, organisers of the Newport Show, have offered 

us the opportunity to take part in an Explorer visit to Chetwynd Deer Park, Newport, 

on Thursday, 17th October. 

• Mrs Owen’s class session will be between 9.30 and 11.30, so will leave after 

the register and be back in school for school lunch as normal. 

• Mrs Holmes and Mrs Thomas’ class session will be between 12.30 and 

2.30pm – the children in this class can choose their normal lunch option 

but lunch will be at the earlier time of 11.45. The children will return by the 

end of the school day. 

 

We will transport the children, by coach, to and from Chetwynd Deer Park, a beautiful 

conservation area, full of endless opportunities to learn about wildlife and natural 

scenery. We hope to stimulate the children’s interest and skills in investigating the 

natural environment and at the same time provide them with the opportunity to 

appreciate the beauty of the Deer Park.   

The children will need to wear school uniform, with sensible footwear or 

wellies. Appropriate coats / waterproof clothing will be required depending on 

the weather forecast on the day. There is NO charge for this trip, however you 

will need to give permission by filling in the online consent form by the 30th of 

September. You can do so by clicking the below link  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/uw106bXG9x 

 

 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Year 3 team. 


